PENN<u>STATE</u>

# The Penn State Alumni Association



# **Lawrence County Chapter**

September 2011

Dear Penn State friends;

Summer is almost over, but we are just getting warmed up. Penn State football is ready to kick off and JoePa says he is ready for another four or five years. Way to go Joe!!!

Your Lawrence County Chapter is ready for another great year in 2011-2012. In January of this year, we were once again named "Group of Distinction" by the Penn State Alumni Association.

Our Annual Spring Dinner was a huge success with Coach Mike McQueary as our guest speaker. He was so well received by everyone in attendance, that we may bring him back again next spring.

Our Freshman Send-Off was attended by twelve incoming freshman with over 50 friends and family present to enjoy the evening with them!! We awarded 3 - \$750.00 scholarships to very deserving incoming freshmen. With these recent scholarships, the Lawrence County Chapter has awarded \$19,250.00 in scholarships since being chartered in 1990.

We are once again sponsoring a bus trip to Happy Valley on Saturday, October 15th for the Homecoming game against Purdue.

We have a lot planned for 2011-2012 and we hope you come aboard and join us for another year!!

Sincerely,

Anthony "Bucky" Richards Chapter President

they "Bucky Richards



### Bus trip to Happy Valley for Homecoming.

The Lawrence County Chapter is sponsoring a bus to the Penn State Purdue football game on October 15th. Kick - off is set for Noon.

The bus will leave Westgate Plaza at 6:00 AM and will stop for
breakfast. We will provide a tailgate meal for after the game. Game
ticket and bus ride is only \$120.00 each. A bus ride alone is just
\$50.00 per person. Deadline to order tickets is September 15th.
Ticket are on a first come, first serve basis. Your 2011-2012 dues
must be paid to reserve tickets.

# Meet our 2011 Scholarship Winners!!



William Patrick Young

Katie Moffatt

Dalton Singer

Dalton Singer, a Mohawk High School graduate. He will be attending the Behrend Campus to major in plastics engineering. He was a member of peer leadership group, National Honor Society, Future Farmers of America, and the Technology Student Association. He is active in Salvation Army, City Rescue Mission and the United Way. A member of Clen-Moore Presbyterian Church, he is active in the youth group. Scott is the son of Michelle and Scott Singer.

Katie Moffatt, a Shenango High School graduate. She will be attending the University Park Campus as a landscape architecture major. She was a member of National Honor Society, French Club, and U.S. Achievement Academy. She has been involved in Relay for Life, the Easter Basket Program at Haven Convalescent Home, Cascade Park beautification and church bake sales. She spends her free time cleaning and repairing bird houses at Moraine State Park. She is the daughter of Nancy and Sidney Moffatt.

William Patrick Young, a Laurel High School graduate. He will be attending the University Park campus and undecided on his major at this time. He was active in the conservation club, student council, Future Business Leaders of America, Science Olympiad, and National Honor Society. He was the cofounder of the Laurel Chapter of the Fellowship of Christian Athletes. William is involved in local food and blood drives. He is the son of Patrice and William Young.

In order to continue to fund our freshmen scholarship and our other activities, we are once again sponsoring a raffle for a Steeler Fan gift Basket. It is everything the rabid Steeler Fan needs to complete the 2011 season and includes two tickets to the Baltimore Ravens game on November 6th. The raffle is based on the evening lottery number for Monday, October 31st. Tickets are only \$2.00 a piece or 3 for \$5.00. We ask that all members help this important scholarship effort by offering to sell tickets or to purchase tickets. Contact "Bucky" Richards to purchase tickets.

### Do you have questions about upcoming events or about the Lawrence County Chapter?

Check out our website: www.psulawrencecounty.org

Or contact 'Bucky' Richards at 724.654.7818

#### Lawrence County Chapter Officers

President - Anthony 'Bucky' Richards Vice President - Denny Keane Secretary - Brian Daytner Treasurer - Bruce Bauman

#### **Board Members**

Beth Verterano John Manna Tom Show Nancy Lowry Debbie Morris

Victory Dinner Something new we wish to try this year is a Victory Dinner. To sign up, you must commit to pay \$10 for every time the Nittany Lions win a regular season football game. Twenty dollars if the Blue & White win the Big Ten Championship game or a Bowl Game. You must sign up now or very early in the football season. Payments may be made during the year or we will invoice you after the new year! The actual dinner comes in early March. The success of the season will determine the venue and menu of the dinner. Everyone who signs up will be allowed to bring a guest: spouse, parent, student, child, friend, enemy, an Ohio State fan! All proceeds will benefit our ever growing scholarship fund! To sign up or for more information contact:

Brian Daytner Email: troika72@gmail.com or 724.510.9473.

Name:	1805 Cameron Avenue New Castle PA 16101
City/State/Zip:	
Email:	Your Penn State School and class:
2011-2012 dues (if not already paid) \$15.00	
Bus & game ticket # X \$120.00	Check One:
Bus ticket only # X \$50.00 Membership Renewal	
Donation to the Scholarship Fund  Membership	New
Total remitted at this time.	
Yes, I commit to the Victory Dinner Event	
Please make all checks payable to: Lawrence County 6	Chapter - Penn State Alumni

## A THE PERSON OF THE REAL PROPERTY OF THE PERSON OF THE PER



Our Annual Spring Dinner planning committee with Coach McQueary. Thank you for all who helped make this evening a success! Thanks to Coach McQueary for a very informative and pleasant evening!

For other Penn State information, check out these websites: Penn State - Shenango Campus www.shenango.psu.edu Penn State Alumni Association www.alumni.psu.edu Penn State Athletics www.gopsusports.com Big Ten Athletic Conference www.bigten.org

#### Are you a life Member of the Penn State Alumni Association?

If you are not, now is a great time to join or to convert your annual membership to a life membership. If you wish to do so, contact the Alumni Association at 1.800.548.LION.

When you complete your lifetime membership application, be sure to indicate the Lawrence County Chapter reference code: CAX. The Alumni Association will forward a portion of your membership fees to the Lawrence County Chapter.



Our first TV party of the year will be on September 10th for the Alabama - Penn State home game. All parties this year will be held at The Crane Room Grille on Wilmington Road. We will have a party for all road games starting with the Indiana game. Parties begin an half hour before kick-off. Cost is still only \$5.00 per person with a cash bar.